
 
 

 

February 16, 2021 

For Immediate Release 

From the Office of John J. Suchy, Director 

Subject:  Delivery Extension Approved for April 2021 

The department has received a request from Wine and Spirits of Connecticut Inc., 
on behalf of its members, and has received request(s) from individual wholesalers 
to consider extending deliveries of alcohol products in April 2021. 

 

Upon review, the department has approved the extension of delivery of alcoholic 
liquor products for ALL Connecticut wholesalers to Friday, April 2 that are 
ordered through March 2021.  This is an extension of delivery, not an extension of 
order-taking.  Please note that the period of delinquency starts on the date of 
delivery. 

 
  
     
 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

           John J. Suchy
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